
Open Records Information Provided By The Iowa Lottery In 
June 2024 

(On average, responses were provided within 4 calendar days.) 
 
On June 3, NuPoint Funding LLC of Boca Raton, Fla., requested a list of annuity winners from 
Jan. 1, 2024, to the present and any new or updated court assignment orders in May 2024 
regarding annuity prize payments. On June 10, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the 
requested information. There was no charge for this request. 
   
On June 20, Northwestern University in Evanston, Ill., requested the odds of winning and prize 
structure dating back to the inception of the Lucky for Life® lotto game. In addition, the 
university requested the dates on which winners in the game were offered a cash vs. annuity 
option for the top prize, and the years in which winners were only offered an annuity option for 
the game’s top prize. The university also requested details about any other lottery games in 
Iowa or elsewhere with a prize structure that requires the winner to receive an annuity payment. 
On June 21, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the responsive information. There was no 
charge for this request. 


